
Illinois Department of Employment Security is teaming up with 

Walgreens Distribution Center in Edwardsville to hold job fairs for 

nearly 400 Walgreens workers affected by the Distribution Center’s 

closing scheduled for August 2023.  We are looking for employers to 

come to the job fairs on these dates: 

Thursday July 20th from 1:00pm to 5:00pm and Monday August 14th 

from 1:00pm to 5:00pm. 
  

You as an employer will have an opportunity to meet job seekers with 

the desired skills to fill your open positions. 

  

General Warehouse  

Maintenance  

IT 

Asset Protection  

Human Resources 

Administrative Assistants  

Operation Managers including Inbound/Outbound Managers and 

Function Managers 

  

The events will be held at the Walgreens Distribution Center located at 

28 Gateway Commerce Center Dr West, Edwardsville Illinois 62025.    
  

A table will be provided. Please let us know if you have any questions or 

want to confirm you can make it by reaching out to Myisha or Karyn at 

618-219-3030 or email us at 

EdwardsvilleHRTeam@walgreens.com.  Space is limited so reserve 

your spot today! 

  
  

If you have any additional questions, call Don Niebruegge at 618-277-

8938 

 

mailto:EdwardsvilleHRTeam@walgreens.com

